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Dear Shoshone Forest  Supervisor,

I'm writing about the travel management plan for the Shoshone. I'm opposed to adding any new roads or trails for
motorized travel, we have enough as is and need to better manage the existing roads and trails. I know I'm not alone
based on the overwhelming response against increasing motorized access during the revised Forest planning
process. I encourage and support all efforts to protect wildlife, their habitat, and non-motorized recreation in the
SNF, particularly in the roadless areas on the Forest.

Sincerely,
Kim Springer

Sent from my iPad




